[bookmark: _GoBack]From: SGPC [mailto:sibford.gower.pc@thesibfords.org.uk] 
Sent: 08 October 2018 11:59
To: Matthew Chadwick
Subject: Application No. 18/01498/F
Importance: High

Dear Matthew

Many thanks for calling me back.

As mentioned on the phone we have only just received the details of this planning application and would like to discuss this at a public planning meeting which we are holding on 18th October.

I would be grateful if we would have an extension on the deadline for comments to 22nd October 2018 so that we can discuss this correctly.

On the phone you mentioned you were happy for us to have the extension but if you could confirm that in writing I would be most grateful.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Kind regards

Vanessa Mulley
Clerk to Sibford Gower Council
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